



Mr. R Carpenter - CEO Mrs. S Lloyd - Headteacher Bridle Road, Croydon CR0 8HQ Telephone 020 8777 2808

Email: <u>info@inspireforest.co.uk</u> Website: www.forestacademy.org.uk

Monday 6th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Re: Year 5 Gurdwara trip – Thursday 9th November 2023

On **Thursday 9th November 2023**, the children in Year 5 will be visiting the Gurdwara in Croydon in line with our RE topic of Sikhism, Authority and Worship.

We will be learning about where Sikh's go to worship and how they worship at the Gurdwara. Pupils will tour the Gurdwara and learn about customs and traditions in an engaging presentation.

We will be travelling by public transport, leaving school at **9:30am** promptly and returning by **2pm**.

Your child may bring a packed lunch. In addition, please also provide your children with a bottle of water and put this all into a comfortable bag that they can carry with them. Children can be provided with a packed lunch from the school kitchen.

Please make sure your child is wearing a full school uniform with a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip.

Please register your child for the trip in the Arbor app in the Activities section.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 5 team





Transforming children's lives through partnership and collaboration



Mr. R Carpenter - CEO Mrs. S Lloyd - Headteacher Bridle Road, Croydon CR0 8HQ Telephone 020 8777 2808

Email: <u>info@inspireforest.co.uk</u> Website: www.forestacademy.org.uk

